
Woodnewton / a learning community 
Rowlett Road  CORBY  Northants  NN17 2NU  Tel: 01536 265173 

 

 

Monday 27th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Scholastic Book Fair – Thursday 7th December 2023 – Tuesday 12th December 

 

We are writing to let you know that the Scholastic Book Fair is coming back to Woodnewton on Thursday 

7th, Friday 8th, Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th December in the Green Room after school.  

 

We have been so grateful for your support at previous Book Fairs. They are a great opportunity to raise some 

funds to buy books to help with your children’s learning. The last book fairs have generated £1337.53 in 
rewards for us to spend on books in school! Thank you so much. 

 

A big congratulations to the children in KS2 who won a £5 voucher to spend at the Book Fair for entering the 

National Poetry Day competition. We look forward to seeing you there!  

  

There will be some fantastic bargains to be had, 30% of the books on sale are less than £5. You can pay with 

cash or using the QR code you can use the parent pay website on your phone. 

 

Thank you again for your continued support. 

 

Claire McGeown and Hannah Warner 

Reading Leads 

 

 


